
 
 

Interested in 
being a 
citizen 

scientist?

Want to help 
with an 
invasive 

species issue?

Want some 
more 

volunteer 
experience?

Want to be 
part of a  

collaborative 
project?

	

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join our summer 2022 Citizen Science program!   
Help us monitor for box tree moth, an invasive species recently detected in 

Ontario and not known to occur anywhere else in North America. 
For more information visit:  

http://inspection.gc.ca/plants/plant-pests-invasive-species/insects/box-tree-
moth/eng/1554215562798/1554215563084  

Express your interest by replying to this email by April 10, 2022 and a trapping 
kit will be sent to the address provided. 
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